
Registering for the 2021/2022 Season. 

Referee Registration has opened on the 1st June 2021. This year, additional requirements are required for match officials. All 

officials, now require an in date Safeguarding Qualification. All referees or parents/carers of referees will have received an email 

on Monday 31st May with information on what is required. If you can’t find this, please email referees@cambridgeshirefa.com 

for advise on what is required. 

If you require Safeguarding Training a guide is available HERE for how to complete this. 

For those officials under the age of 16, you will require consent through your Parent/Carers account. Please click HERE to see 

the guidance for this. 

To register, please see the guidance below. 

1) 1) Visit http://wholegame.thefa.com and login with your email address and password. 

 

If you don’t know your password, or forgotten your password, please use the ‘Forgotten Password’ link and follow through the 

steps. If you get any errors or issues in this process, please email Referees@CambridgeshireFA.com where we will be able to 

resolve the issue. 
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2) Once logged in, click on the Referee Administration tab 

 
 

3) Click on the Registration button the left hand side 

 

  



4) Follow through the process that then appears 

 

If your DBS is expired, you will be unable to add Youth Football to your categories. Please view our DBS guidance here and 

email Referees@CambridgeshireFA.com so that we can make a note of this. 

 

5) Confirm your personal details and select ‘Proceed to Payment’.  
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6) Finally, complete the required Equality, Diversity & Inclusion form. 

 

 

7) You will then see a success message and receive a confirmation email. 

 


